
 

 

  

NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER 

Room 8 

Families, 

 

As we move into November and deeper into Fall, we will be focusing on all that 

we are thankful for through books, our writing, community building, etc. I’m so 

thankful for each and every family at our school and the support you provide daily 

to your children during this complicated time.  

 

In the classroom, we are beginning to move inward in our cultural studies. Having 

studied the universe last month, we will now be taking a closer look at our own 

Earth.  

 

As our community service for the month, we will be cleaning up our playground, 

collecting leaves to use for compost, putting our garden to sleep. We will be 

doing this during our P.E. time on a Fridays this month. An email will be sent 

out the week prior, so students can bring labeled gloves and rakes. 
  

Looking forward to enjoying this holiday season with you! We will be viewing 

the Stone Soup play, put on by Elementary 2 and each classroom will host 

a Stone Soup celebration on November 19th. Detailed sign-up coming 

soon. 

Fri., Nov 19th- Classroom Stone Soup making 

 

     

                                   

 

    

IMPORTANT ALL SCHOOL DATES AND REMINDERS 

Thurs., Nov. 11  NO SCHOOL           

Wed., Nov. 24-26  NO SCHOOL 
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IMPORTANT CLASSROOM DATES AND REMINDERS 


